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Our President's  Message

As we welcome fall we look 
forward to cooler weather, children 
settled into school and football. It 
is also a time when Hunt Military 
Communities launches their annual 
Hunt Helping Hands initiative. This 
year we have once again organized 
a food drive in support of our 
military families and food 
insecurity. Data we have received

indicates many military families face this challenge and 
could use additional support. Details about your 
communities food drive will be emailed, posted on 
social media, and cards left at each door. We are 
partnering with various groups on base who may have 
resources for distribution and we are also working with 
a local food bank closest to your community. Our goal is 
to make sure our families are taken care of and those in 
need receive the resources they need. Additionally, 
Hunt Military Communities is excited to collaborate 
with Hire Heroes USA to assist military service members 
and their spouses and meaningful careers upon 
completion of their military service. Our donation will 
fund career transition services for veterans, military 
spouses, and transitioning service members. We will 
also collaborate with them to source more military 
veteran and spouse talent for our teams. More to come 
on this fantastic opportunity to assist those needing 
career advisement and services. Thank you for allowing 
us to serve you. 

Bryan Stann
CEO/President
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Up Coming Contest:
Pumpkin Carving Contest: Starts October 4th, Ends October 14th, create a jack-o-
lantern and comment a photo of it on the contest post on the Vance Family Housing 
page, winners will be announced October 15th for a $25. gift card

Pet Costume Contest: Starts October 15th and ends October 21st, Put your pet's 
photo on the comment of the contest post on the Vance Family Housing page, 
winners will be announced Oct 22nd for a $25. gift card.

Halloween Decorating Contest: Starts Oct 21st and ends Oct 28th, decorate your yard 
and add upload photo on the Vance Family Housing Page to win a $25. gift card.

Date's to Remember:
October 11th - Columbus Day
October 13th - Navy's Birthday
October 16th - Boss's Day
October 26th - National Day Of Deployed
October 31st - Halloween

Decorations:
Per Resident Guidelines, lights and decorations for Halloween are allowed but may 
not be put up any earlier than one month before the occasion and must be removed 
no later than one week after the occasion.

Recipe Corner
3 Ingredient Peanut Butter Cookies

1 Cup Peanut Butter
1/2 Cup Sugar
1 Egg

Preheat oven to 350ºF (180ºC).
In a large bowl, mix together the peanut butter, sugar, and egg.
Scoop out a spoonful of dough and roll it into a ball. Place the cookie balls onto a 
nonstick baking sheet.
For extra decoration and to make them cook more evenly, flatten the cookie balls by 
pressing a fork down on top of them, then press it down again at a 90º angle to make 
a criss-cross pattern.
Bake for 8-10 minutes or until the bottom of the cookies are golden brown.  

Remove from baking sheet and cool and Enjoy!

October is Breast Awareness Month




